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Mr. Ivan Selin
Chairman
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Selin:

Enclosed please find the correspondence and documents pertaining
to one of my constituents, James Nordlund, Sr. , President of West
Michigan Testing in Ludington, Michigan. Mr. Nordlund has
roquested my assistance regarding an inspection fee of $1,300.00
which occured in November of 1993.

I have been in contact with several staff at the NRC and was
advised that, should we wish to pursue this matter, the correct
contact would be you. Mr. Nordlund paid his 1993 licensing fee
required and then rescinded the license because he did not own a
nuclear device. Mr. Nordlund then received a phone call from one
of your.Inspectors who called to say he was in the area and would
like to conduct a random inspection. Mr. Nordlund advised the
Inspector that he did not own a device regulated by the NRC, but
that he was welcome to stop by and take a look. The Inspector
was at West Michigan Testing for approximately 15 minutes and
concurred that there was in fact no nuclear device for which
licensing is required.

I can understand the Commissions' need for inspections. However,
when a company has rescinded their license and paid their
initital fee and has advised the Commission and the Inspector
that they do not own a nuclear device, then the inspection fee
sho.uld not be at the expense of the company i.n question.

I would ask that you review the enclosed documents and give this
request your utmost consideration in waiving the fee of
$1,339.09, which includes interest and adminstrative cost. You
may contact me through my Cadillac 1--ea Representative, Jill
Brown at 120 W. Harris Street, Cadillac, Michigan 49601. Thank
you ,or your time and consideration regarding this matter.

S i 
erely,
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